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Hanneken, Lisa*

From: Hanneken, Lisa*
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2007 1:37 PM
To: 'h.b@dialaround-telecom.com'
Subject: Dial-Around Telecom 2006 Missouri Public Service Commission Annual Report

Thank you for submitting your 2006 Annual Report to the Missouri Public Service Commission. I have reviewed 
your report and have found the following omissions / errors:

1. A response to page 1, question 1, was omitted. In the future please complete each question of the 
report.

2. Your response to page 1, question 4, part b, was omitted. The latest case number is 
XA-2004-0085. Please include this information on any future submissions. 

The Commission's Data Center recognizes that "the certification date and case number shall be that of the 
original certification unless a name change, entity change (Corp. to LLC, etc.) or merger/sale has occurred. In 
those instances, the effective date and case number shall be that of the latest case on file for one of these 
occurrences." The effective date can be found at the end of the order for the case and is not the date of the 
order itself.

For your convenience, in lieu of requiring a resubmission of all or part of your annual report, I have provided 
the Commission’s Data Center with a copy of this email to be filed in conjunction with your annual report, which 
will be sufficient to accept your filing. In the future however, please include the information as listed above.

The above item(s) are for informational purposes only and DO(ES) NOT REQUIRE A COMPANY 
RESPONSE, however, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Please reference the 
following identification number when contacting the Missouri Public Service Commission concerning your 
report: BMAR-2007-1447.

Sincerely,

Lisa K Hanneken
Regulatory Auditor IV
Missouri Public Service Commission
9900 Page Ave Ste. 103
Overland, MO 63132
314-877-2778 ext 228
Fax 314-877-2786

Today's mighty oak is just yesterday's nut that stood its ground. - Anonymous


